Doin's Editor Report

October 12, 2025

Sorry for the delay of the October-December Doin's in the mail. Multiple problems, first of which was my fire and the loss of computer and email for a while, getting the info to the printer late, and then a snafu with the proof copy not getting to me, it was just a mess. We know clubs and dancers rely on the magazine and we hate that this happened.

REMINDER – PLEASE put the CLUB NAME FIRST in the subject line of your emails. Put anything else you want to include AFTER the club name. (Example: Ramblers: October-December article NOT Doin's October-December Ramblers.)

Our next deadline is November 15 for the January-February-March 2026 magazine.

If there are questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or anyone on the Doin's staff.

Edythe Weber Doin's Editor doins@kc.rr.com (816) 830-0350 (Cell)